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This Advisory is provided to inform you that the Bay Area Clean Cars for All (CCFA) program is 
oversubscribed and is implementing a backup list.  

ATTENTION: CCFA Program Participants and Interested Stakeholders 
SUBJECT: Implementation of backup list for new applications  
 
The CCFA program is oversubscribed, which means that it has received more applications than 
there is funding available. CCFA has implemented a backup list, effective immediately. The Air 
District is working to secure additional funding but currently does not anticipate receiving new 
funding in the near future.  
 
Applications on a backup list may be considered for funding if previously submitted 
applications and awarded projects are cancelled, withdrawn, or fail to meet program 
requirements. Being on the backup list does not guarantee grant funding and priority may be 
given to Participants who live in disadvantaged communities that experience higher levels of air 
pollution as designated by California Climate Investments. If funding becomes available, 
applications will be moved off the backup list and Participants will be notified via email. 
Participants need to maintain program eligibility while on the backup list and staff may follow up 
for updated documentation when an application is moved off the backup list and reviewed. 
 
Participants who submit an application before a backup list is implemented and are deemed 
eligible for the program after their application is reviewed will have funding reserved for their 
project. Funding will not be reserved for applications on the backup list. Active award letters may 
still be used and eligible Participants who purchase a plug-in electric vehicle (EV) can still apply 
for the EV charger incentive. 

 
Depending on application backup list volumes, the program may close and stop accepting new 
applications for the backup list. There is no estimate for when a future program cycle will reopen 
at this time. 
 
Please visit the CCFA website (https://www.baaqmd.gov/cleancarsforall) for more information 
about the program. You may sign up for the CCFA mailing list on the homepage to stay updated 
on program developments. If you have any questions regarding this advisory, please contact a 
Clean Cars for All Case Manager at CleanCars@gridalternatives.org or (855) 256-3656. 
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